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Ohio Birds
The Useful Knots Book
Provides an introduction to weather terms, conditions, and forecasting
techniques.

How to Read the Weather
* GPS chapter completely updated to reflect newer models and features
of GPS receivers now available * Expanded to include a section on
routefinding on glaciers, along with additional information on
changing declination * Extensive illustrated examples of orientation
and wilderness navigation Proceed with confidence when heading offroad or off-trail with the second edition of Wilderness Navigation.
Whether you are climbing a glacier, orienteering in the backcountry,
or on an easy day hike, Mike and Bob Burns cover all the latest
technology and time-tested methods to help you learn to navigate-from
how to read a map to compasses and geomagnetism. Bob Burns is a longPage 2/28
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time member of The Mountaineers. He has taught classes in the use of
map and compass since the late 1970s. Mike Burns is an avid climber.
He has instructed climbing and navigation classes, and written
articles for Climbing magazine. Part of the The Mountaineers Outdoor
Basics series! Created for beginning-to-intermediate enthusiasts, this
series includes everything anyone would need to know about staying
safe and having fun in the backcountry.

The New International Webster's Pocket Medical & First Aid
Dictionary of the English Language
Describes and shows footprints made by different animals, including
deer, bears, and birds, and discusses why tracks made by the same
animal can appear different depending on the conditions in which they
were made.

Our Schools and Colleges. Containing the principal
particulars respecting endowed Grammar Schools, as also
information respecting Colleges and Universities. First
annual edition
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An indispensable guide for the novice or occasional camper, Camping
Essentials teaches the basics of camping and camp craft. It includes a
reversible packing checklist, tips for choosing a campsite and setting
up a safe camp, typing knots, lighting fires and classic camp recipes.
Also included is a review of dangerous animals and plants, basics of
wilderness first aid and a guide to navigating constellations in the
night sky. This lightweight, waterproof folding guide is an excellent
source of portable information and ideal for field use by campers of
all ages. Made in the USA.www.waterfordpress.com

Boat & Water Safety
Outdoor Knots
Grab your pens, sit down, relax and color in dozens of original, handdrawn sets inspired by 10 amazing seasons of FRIENDS. You know you
could recreate Central Perk by heart. . . and now is your chance to
prove how much of a super fan of Friends you really are! Color your
way through 10 seasons with your favorite friends with 20
illustrations based on the fantastic sets of the hit T.V. show. From
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the famous couch to that old, clunky cab and the coffee shop to the
apartment kitchens, The One with All the Coloring is the perfect way
to unwind, relax and take a vivid stroll back through your favorite
episodes and scenes of all time.

Bugs and Slugs
Wild Tracks!
There's nothing the British love more than discussing the weather and
debating what it's going to do next. This handy-sized guide explains
what causes the weather and easy ways to make your own forecasts. Will
I need to take an umbrella this afternoon? Does a red sky tonight
really mean fine weather tomorrow? What do those funny shaped clouds
mean? To answer these questions and more, you need How to Read the
Weather, a handy pocket-sized guide to the most important subject in
the world. Renowned weather expert Storm Dunlop – yes, really – takes
you through the basics of what makes the weather and shows you how to
read the signs to know what's going to happen next. Along the way he
also reveals some of the most unusual and dramatic weather events in
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our history. From barometers to blizzards, cloud bursts to cross
winds, this book is perfect for the armchair meteorologist, or for
those planning their next walk or camping trip.

Wrapping with Fabric
Freshwater Fishes
Highest-rated knot tying book under $10 on Amazon. * My First Book of
Knots is a landmark gift that will impact children (and craft-loving
adults) with hours of fun and a lifetime of skills. Create memories
and embark on the journey of knot tying together. This charming
picture guidebook of knots will teach your child, grandchild,
godchild, and perhaps even yourself in the valuable art of knot tying.
* My First Book of Knots simplifies the craft and brings the reader
into the world of knots through beautiful, detailed illustrations.
Learn how to secure knots for use in outdoor activities such as
fishing, camping, ranching, farming, and many more. You will learn how
Santa Claus ties up his sack of presents, or how to tie a knot that
will help you lift heavy objects. Each knot is illustrated step-byPage 6/28
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step, with clear, engaging instructions. Wow your friends with a
double figure eight bend, or save the day with a square knot. My First
Book of Knots teaches a lifetime of useful skills.

Pocket Guide to Animal Tracks
Paracord handle wraps are popular with respect to survival knives and
tactical knives. They rest comfortably in your hand, they're slipproof, and they're impervious to moisture and temperature
fluctuations. In an emergency, the wrap can often be undone and then
you have a practical rope at hand. This clear, straightforward guide
teaches everything you need to know, including selecting the paracord
itself and weaving the correct wrap styles for underlays, tactical
uses, skeleton handles, and more. Over 16 styles and approaches are
covered, from basic handle wraps to standard military or looped wraps,
to paradox wraps, all the way up to artistic Japanese tsukamaki handle
wraps. The techniques are explained step by step, including detailed
photos. The costs for making your wraps, in materials and tools, are
minimal, and you can equip both your handmade knives and your
manufactured knives with paracord handle wraps.
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Wild Foods and Foraging
Knowing the ropes when a catastrophic situation strikes can be the key
to survival, and in The Pocket Guide to Prepper Knots, Patty Hahne
demonstrates the most important multi-purpose knots preppers should be
prepared to know. Illustrated with step-by-step instructions for tying
them and the knots being used in various situations, the book covers
such topic as: •The uses for various types of ropes as well as their
advantages and disadvantages •How putting a knot in a rope affects its
overall strength •Why being proficient in a few multi-purpose knots is
more beneficial than being vaguely familiar with a large number of
knots •And much more The Pocket Guide to Prepper Knots is a valuable
addition to any prepper’s book collection. Its compact design makes it
easy to carry in a purse or pocket, stored in the car, or slipped into
a bug-out bag.

The Complete Book of Fishing Knots, Leaders, and Lines
The bestselling book—more than 1.5 million copies sold—for every boy
from eight to eighty, covering essential boyhood skills such as
building tree houses, learning how to fish, finding true north, and
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even answering the age old question of what the big deal with girls
is—is soon to be an Amazon Prime Original Series created by Bryan
Cranston (Breaking Bad) and Greg Mottola (Superbad). The classic
bestselling book for every boy from eight to eighty, covering
essential boyhood skills such as building tree houses*, learning how
to fish, finding true north, and even answering the age-old question
of what the big deal with girls is. In this digital age, there is
still a place for knots, skimming stones and stories of incredible
courage. This book recaptures Sunday afternoons, stimulates curiosity,
and makes for great father-son activities. The brothers Conn and Hal
have put together a wonderful collection of all things that make being
young or young at heart fun—building go-carts and electromagnets,
identifying insects and spiders, and flying the world's best paper
airplanes. Skills covered include: The Greatest Paper Airplane in the
World The Seven Wonders of the Ancient World The Five Knots Every Boy
Should Know Stickball Slingshots Fossils Building a Treehouse* Making
a Bow and Arrow Fishing (revised with US Fish) Timers and Tripwires
Baseball's "Most Valuable Players" Famous Battles-Including Lexington
and Concord, The Alamo, and Gettysburg Spies-Codes and Ciphers Making
a Go-Cart Navajo Code Talkers' Dictionary Girls Cloud Formations The
States of the U.S. Mountains of the U.S. Navigation The Declaration of
Independence Skimming Stones Making a Periscope The Ten Commandments
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Common US Trees Timeline of American History

Fabrigami
Animal Tracks provides a simplified field reference to the tracks,
signs and scat of over 65 familiar North American species. Included is
a ruler for measuring the tracks. This beautifully illustrated guide
is an excellent source of portable information and ideal for field use
by visitors and residents alike. Made in the USA.

Knots
The Dangerous Book for Boys
21 Essential Knots for Everyday Use Indoors or Outdoors! This compact
little reference book includes knots for a wide range of functions,
from home to work, hobby to play activities. No knot-tying jargon is
used, no baffling technical terms—just simple step-by-step
instructions and outstandingly clear line drawings. It's the perfectly
portable knot reference for anyone—scouts, sailors, hunters, anglers,
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gardeners, farmers, horse riders, you name it! Among the knots in this
book are: Overhand knot Heaving line knot Reef knot Sheetbend
Fisherman’s knot, Figure-of-eight loop Bowline Three-part crown
Sheepshank Half-hitch Clove hitch, Constrictor knot Pile hitch
Highwayman’s hitch Waggoner’s hitch Timber hitch Double-loop knot Uniknot Blood knot Square lashing And more! Start learning these useful
and practical knots today with The Pocket Guide to Essential Knots.

Outdoor Knots
From the tiny minnow to the massive muskellunge, there are almost 800
species of freshwater fish in North America. Freshwater Fishes is an
ideal, simplified reference to the most common North American species.
This beautifully illustrated guide highlights over 140 familiar and
unique species organized by family to allow for easy comparison of
similar species. This guide is an excellent source of portable
information and it is ideal for field use by anglers of all ages.

The Pocket Square
Fold decorative origami objects out of cloth with this easy-to-use
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origami book. Fabrigami is the Asian art of folding fabrics to create
three-dimensional objects ranging from the practical to the whimsical.
Like paper, there are countless beautiful fabric designs to choose
from, only fabric has the virtue of being extremely durable. Fabrigami
began as origami legend Florence Temko's final project. Everyone knows
that origami is the art of paper folding, but Temko had begun
experimenting with folding fabric to make objects that are just as
beautiful but more lasting than paper. Sadly, Temko passed away before
the book was completed, but her collaborator, Jill Stovall, continued
their work. Now, Stovall—with the help of Scott Stern, a rising young
star of origami—brings Fabrigami to print for everyone to use and
enjoy. This origami book begins by presenting instructions on how to
treat fabric so it holds a shape when folded. Then Stovall shares a
series of fun craft projects with simple origami-style diagrams that
you can use to make a range of lovely objects. Stiffening the fabric
requires some practice, but the folds are all easy enough to be
considered origmi-for-kids projects and are a great way to learn
origami. Cloth origami projects include: Fan-tastic Fold Earrings
Evening Wine Coat Florence's Hexagon Box Cloth Kimono Card Pleated
Peacock

Manual of Classification
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Knots is a handy guide to tying purposeful knots. If you need to
handcuff a burglar, lasso a steer, escape from an asylum or tie a
perfect bowtie, this is the guide for you. Fifty effective knots that
can be used for a variety of purposes are highlighted. Knots is a
great resource of portable information and is ideal for field use by
both novices and experts. Made in the USA.

Camping Essentials
Handkerchief, pochette, fazelleto, pañuelo, mouchoir de poche,
tenugui, hankachi or hank. They all mean one thing. A small innocent
square of fabric. Place one in a jacket pocket however, and it
transforms into a pocket square. A gentleman's boldest accessory, it
adds the final flourish and character to any wardrobe and is a stylish
alternative to the tie when a gentleman needs to look sharp. When,
where and how should a gentleman wear the perfect pocket square? The
guide features 22 pocket square folds, for linen, cotton and silk,
from the simple and elegant 'Presidential' to the complex and
flamboyant 'Bouquet' fold. As well as brief written descriptions and
advice on when to wear each style, each fold is also accompanied by
easy-to-follow diagrams and bold colour illustrations of how to wear
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one's pocket square with style. Names synonymous with elegant and
distinctive style from every decade - Cary Grant, Oscar Wilde, the
Duke of Windsor, Fred Astaire, JFK and Yves Saint Laurent - provide
style inspiration. The Pocket Square is the essential gift for the
fashion-conscious gentleman wishing to experiment with the endless
possibilties of this precious piece of fabric and turn it into the
ultimate signature of their style.

Wilderness Survival
Many of the earliest books, particularly those dating back to the
1900s and before, are now extremely scarce and increasingly expensive.
We are republishing these classic works in affordable, high quality,
modern editions, using the original text and artwork.

Weather
Wrap anything from a wine bottle to a yoga mat with this practical
Japanese fabric-wrapping book. Long before today's eco-friendly
philosophy of "reduce, reuse, recycle" entered America's collective
consciousness, furoshiki—the Japanese method of wrapping things with
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fabric—flourished as a time-honored and practical art form. In
Wrapping With Fabric, Etsuko Yamada—born into a long-line of furoshiki
makers in Kyoto—explains the "one cloth, many uses" ideology behind
the craft, the etiquette of color and the craft's fascinating history.
From there, she shares the myriad ways in which a few basic techniques
can transform a simple square of cloth into an elegant wrapper. Use
your folded fabrics to: Gift-wrap anything from books to flowers
Bundle up a picnic Tote items around Use as a handbag or backpack Make
into a pillow covering Create decorative coverings for vases, tissue
boxes, and more A quiet reminder that opportunities for artistry are
everywhere around you, Wrapping With Fabric is the craft book that
makes it easy to bring a touch of grace and ingenuity to everyday
life—and help preserve the environment, too.

The One with All the Coloring
This is the perfect companion on any outdoor trip or hike. It depicts
85 of the most common North American birds and mammals and their
tracks. In addition, it includes basic dimensions of tracks and
strides. It also has a handy checklist to record the tracks you see.
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Manual of Classification of Subjects of Invention of the
United States Patent Office
The Pocket Guide to Prepper Knots
“Mr. Petit is the perfect teacher” in this fascinating, educational
volume on knot-tying—an art and science that has held civilization
together (The Wall Street Journal). Philippe Petit is known for his
astounding feat of daring when, on August 7, 1974, he stepped out on a
wire illegally rigged between the World Trade Center’s twin towers in
New York City. But beyond his balance, courage, and showmanship, there
was one thing Petit had to be absolutely certain of—his knots. Without
the confidence that his knots would hold, he never would have left the
ground. In fact, while most of us don’t think about them beyond tying
our shoelaces, the humble knot is crucial in countless contexts, from
sailing to sports to industrial safety to art, agriculture, and more.
In this truly unique book, Petit offers a guide to tying over sixty of
his essential knots, with practical sketches illustrating his methods
and clear tying instructions. Filled with photos in which special
knots were used during spectacular high-wire walks, quirky knot
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trivia, personal anecdotes, helpful tips, magic tricks, and special
tying challenges, Why Knot? will entertain and educate readers of all
ages. “In reading Philippe’s book we are cogently reminded that
without the ability to secure a rope, or tether a goat, or make fast
the sheets of a galley, much of the civilization that we take for
granted would disappear as easily as a slipknot in the hands of a
Vegas conjuror.” —Sting, musician and activist “His descriptions are
clear, he deploys humor frequently and he makes his points with
anecdotes that are colorful and memorable. Explaining the purpose and
creation of knots and thanks to those flawless drawings Mr. Petit
earns perfect marks.” —The Wall Street Journal

Be Expert With Map and Compass
This guide provides simplified step-by-step reference on how to tie
the most popular outdoor knots including those used for boating,
fishing, climbing and camping. Learn a variety of ways to tie on to a
post or rail, join lines together, shorten ropes, stop a line from
running, bind materials together and rig climbing knots and fishing
tackle. Pocket-sized and practically indestructible, this is a
lightweight, portable multi-tool that can be used to solve a variety
of outdoor challenges.
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My First Book of Knots
The Ashley Book of Knots
Knots have three practical purposes - to attach a rope to another
rope, to attach a rope to an object or to allow a rope to perform a
function. All knots have multiple uses. This Duraguide® provides
simplified step-by-step reference on how to tie the most popular
outdoor knots including those used for boating, fishing, climbing and
camping. Learn a variety of ways to tie on to a post or rail, join
lines together, shorten ropes, stop a line from running, bind
materials together and rigging popular climbing and fishing knots.
Printed on waterproof paper, this lightweight, pocket-sized folding
guide is an excellent source of portable information that can be used
to solve a variety of outdoor challenges. Made in the USA.

Wilderness Navigation
This contains over 80 carefully chosen knots that provide invaluable
tools for safety, survival and enjoyment of every outdoor sport,
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whether you need to build a shelter, abseil a cliff, tie up a horse or
anchor a boat.

Paracord Knife Handle Wraps
Master every fishing knot you’ll ever need. When you’re fishing,
there’s nothing more frustrating than letting a poorly tied knot cost
you the catch of the day. Knot expert Lindsey Philpott has written a
guide to save anglers everywhere that anguish. The Complete Book of
Fishing Knots, Leaders, and Lines contains directions for fifty kinds
of knots, ranging from easier knots for beginners to specialized knots
for more experienced fishermen. Each knot is explained with step-bystep instructions and color photographs, all done using a thick
monofilament to make them as easy to see as possible. Here are just a
few of the various types of knots you’ll learn: Arbor Australian braid
Palomar Japanese fisherman Bimini twist Paragum And many more! Also
included is a glossary of terms to ensure that every part of the knottying process is easy to learn. The Complete Book of Fishing Knots,
Leaders, and Lines offers clear instructions for tying winning
leaders, tips for selecting lines, and up-to-date information from the
field that will bring you the quickest, slickest, and best catch ever.
Whether you’re trolling for huge marlin on the open seas or fishing
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for blue gill in your favorite fishing hole, this book is a must-have
for fishermen of all abilities. Skyhorse Publishing is proud to
publish a broad range of books for fishermen. Our books for anglers
include titles that focus on fly fishing, bait fishing, fly-casting,
spin casting, deep sea fishing, and surf fishing. Our books offer both
practical advice on tackle, techniques, knots, and more, as well as
lyrical prose on fishing for bass, trout, salmon, crappie, baitfish,
catfish, and more. While not every title we publish becomes a New York
Times bestseller or a national bestseller, we are committed to
publishing books on subjects that are sometimes overlooked by other
publishers and to authors whose work might not otherwise find a home.

Orvis Vest Pocket Guide to Leaders, Knots, and Tippets
The adorable ladybug is one of hundreds of species of invertebrates
found in and aroundyour home. This beautifully illustrated guide
highlights over 140 familiar and unique speciesof beetles, bugs,
spiders, flies, aquatic insects and everything in-between. Also
identifies thedifferences between different types of invertebrates,
the eight major groups of insects andtips on identifying species in
the field. Laminated for durability, this lightweight, pocketsizedfolding guide isan excellent source of portable information that
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could save your life. Madein the USA.

Field Guide to Knots
This pocket-sized, folding Pocket Naturalist guide highlights the most
commonly seen birds in Ohio. Ohio Birds is laminated for durability
and folds for portability. Richly detailed illustrations and a map of
popular bird sanctuaries located in Ohio, makes this an essential for
all levels of birdwatchers.

The Goldsmith's Handbook
Every fly fisher knows how crucial leader construction and knot tying
are. But with continual changes in line technology, what served as
effective leader and tippet connections a decade ago might not be
optimal now. By updating the original Orvis Streamside Guide to
Leaders, Knots, and Tippets, this handy take-along book addresses the
technical issues surrounding leaders and connections in relation to
state-of-the-art line materials and types, and details the best
overall knots for fly-line connections. Staying connected to the fish
just got easier.
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Why Knot?
Boat & Water Safety covers everything a novice boater needs to know
about boating laws, safe operation of water craft (including boats,
sailboats and jet skis), useful knots, navigation, signals, weather,
boating and swimming hazards and emergency first aid. This Duraguide®
is printed on waterproof paper for durability and is the perfect
companion for boaters of all skill levels. Made in the USA.

Sasquatch Field Guide
Providing essential guidance for a myriad of circumstances and skill
levels, this virtually indestructible series of pocket guides includes
tips and tricks for exploring the outdoors as well as preparing for
natural disasters. From studying wildlife and diverse environments to
sound advice for hunting and boating enthusiasts, this collection is
ideal for the everyday adventurer. Unlike bulky guidebooks, these
waterproof, travel-size companions are perfect for navigating the
wilderness, built to endure day hikes, fishing expeditions, and
camping trips for years to come. Using a step-by-step approach, this
essential guide explains how to assemble survival essentials while out
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in the backwoods. Fundamental topics, including finding personal
protection in the form of clothing, shelter, and fire; signaling for
help; foraging for water and food; navigating without a compass; and
administering emergency first aid, are addressed within this practical
and potentially life-saving resource, making it a must-have for any
excursion into the wild.

Handbook of Natural Philosophy
Discover the Only Knots You'll Ever Need! The Useful Knots Book is a
no-nonsense knot guide on how to tie the 25+ most practical rope
knots. It comes with easy to follow instructions, pictures, and tips
on when to best use each knot. Teach yourself knot tying today,
because it's easy, fun, and useful. Get it now. The Ultimate Knots
Guide * Explanations of common knots and ropes terms * Easy to follow
instructions and clear pictures * Tips for proper rope care * Advice
on how to choose right knot for the job * All the fundamental boy
scout knots Learn the 5 Main Types of Knots and When to Use Them *
Stopper Knots * Loops * Hitches * Bends * Lashing Discover all the
Knots You Need in this complete knot tying visual guide. * From basic
knots to more advanced ones * Climbing knots * Various bowline knots *
Fishing knots * Boating knots * Knots for survival and more. Includes
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4 Free Bonuses Get your copy of The Useful Knots Book today and you'll
also receive: * Survival roping techniques. Learn how to get yourself
out of survival situations using nothing but a rope. * A critical
first aid guide including an emergency first aid cheat sheet. * The
useful knots cheat sheet. * Special report: How to swim 50+ meters
underwater. Learn how to tie the only knots you'll ever need, because
this book has the 25 most practical knots there are. Get it now.

Alice's Adventures in Wonderland
Review by Cliff Barackman producer of Finding Bigfoot. "Finally, a
concise and well-written field guide has been published to help the
Bigfoot field investigator document various types of evidence in an
appropriate way. Dr. Jeff Meldrum has put together a field guide on
heavy-duty, waterproof card stock that literally fits in your back
pocket or backpack, adding little weight to those ounce-sensitive
backpackers with an interest in collecting data from the backcountry.
Seemingly thinking of everything, Dr. Meldrum has even included a
ruler along the top margin of the Guide so the researcher will always
have a scale item for any photos taken in the woods. The Sasquatch
Field Guide not only helps researchers with identifying possible spoor
left by bigfoots, but it also helps him or her reduce the possibility
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of misidentifying signs of other animals for those of sasquatches.
Also included in the Field Guide are easy-to-understand directions on
how to gather and store data in the field in preparation for future
analysis. The Guide uses colors and diagrams making it easy to read
and understand which could be the difference between successfully
gathering data and blowing it when under the pressure of dealing with
the real thing out in the field. Sections in the Sasquatch Field Guide
include information on visual identification, footprint
identification, track casting, gathering footprint metrics, hair
samples, scat samples, tree breaks, nests, cultural signs, stacked
rocks, habitat and distribution, diet, vocalizations, possible
origins, and taphonomy. This hefty brochure-style guide is denselypacked with valuable information that all field researchers should be
intimately acquainted with."

The Pocket Guide to Essential Knots
Includes list of replacement pages.

Animal Tracks
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